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PRESS SERVICE WARNING

PJSC “LUKOIL” Press Service warns the public of a fraudulent web site located at
the address -- www.lukoilpaycondivplatform.com, which is falsely attributed to the
Company.

PJSC “LUKOIL” is not in any way associated that web site and disclaims liability
for any possible undesirable effects resulting from interactions with that web site or
its perpetrators.

The Press Service would like to emphasize, that the Company communicates
messages and information, related to PJSC “LUKOIL” operations and activities,
exclusively on www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com.
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